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GRAVENHURST, ON - I’m sure you’ve heard of us but have you thought about the 
business opportunities?   Have you thought about making the decision to live in Muskoka? 

If you are reading this letter you have been personally invited by a Gravenhurst 
Community Ambassador to visit us and discover a new way of living or doing business.  
The card you have plugged into your computer is the first step to learning more about 
Gravenhurst.  

Our ambassadors are forward thinking, community minded pillars, volunteers that dedicate 
their time because they believe that Gravenhurst is the best place to live and do business.  
Our ambassadors are trained to spot amazing businesses and people that would fill gaps 
and thrive in our iconic region, and obviously you have something special to add to our 
already creative and growing community.  

It’s a common misconception that living and doing business in iconic Muskoka is hard.  
Whether you have heard that it is too expensive, there aren’t enough people or it’s only 
seasonal, it probably wasn’t true.  Your ambassador will have told you how awesome it is 
here, including their personal successes and quality of life. We want to introduce you to 
some more residents and business owners who will echo that truth!   

We have current gaps in the retail, culinary, entertainment, accommodations, wellness, 
beauty but we are always looking for innovative, interesting or unique businesses in every 
sector.  If you aren’t ready to open a business, we have lots of jobs available in our region. 

Team Gravenhurst has created a unique program to show you first-hand how you 
can    Be Part of the Bigger Picture, all it takes is a phone call or an email.  Bring back the 
card plugged into your computer, place it back in the bigger picture mural and  we will 
work with you to arrange a unique one on one tour of our community based on your 
interests. 

You can live your Muskoka dream 365 days of the year and thrive not only in business but 
in life, here in Gravenhurst. 

We are excited to meet you! 

The Gravenhurst Economic Development Team 
 
705-687-3412 Ext. 280 
Jeff.loney@gravenhurst.ca  
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